Attachment Two: Potential cross-jurisdiction voting pilot

Although the Secretary of State is not proposing a rule at this time, we would like to receive comments on
the following topic:

Should the Secretary of State adopt a pilot program, through rulemaking, that would allow adjacent
counties to agree to provide in-person voting to each other’s voters at voter service and polling centers
(VSPCs)? For example, should Denver and Arapahoe Counties be permitted to enter into an agreement to
allow voters from their respective counties vote at each other’s polling locations?

Each participating county would have to agree to at least the following:

e Each VSPC in each county would have to provide voters with all services required under section
1-5-102.9, C.R.S.
e When choosing VSPC locations:
o During the two weeks of early voting, each county would have to locate at least half of its
VSPCs within its own county.
o0 On Monday before election day and on election day, each county would need the
minimum number of VSPCs required by statute to be located within county boundaries.
e Each county would have to submit a plan for approval by the Secretary of State detailing its
processes.



